
Email sent to and reply from No 5 Region Rep NEC

Dear Bruce, 
We need more information before anyone can make an informed decision hence the proposed road 
shows next year.
I will bear in mind your views and will make sure that they are brought to the attention of the NEC, 
Richard Critchley and Alan at our meeting in Winchester.
No decisions have made, we are still looking at the pro and cons.
Uninformed speculation is running riot and is not at all helpful.
I’d be happy to meet you and your members at your AGM in 2023 when we should all be better 
informed.
Thank you copying me into your email.
Yours in friendship 
Ahmed

Sent from my iPhone

On 3 Nov 2022, at 13:30, Medway & District Branch Secretary <Medway@narpo.org> wrote:

 
Ahmed
We are concerned regarding the email mail sent out by the CEO on 10th September the line that said
“The work on Incorporation will progress and report back to next year's Conference.”
 
We are also concerned that the vice president in an email reply to the question from the 
Birmingham Branch as to why their motion to conference (proposing a standards panel be 
established to deal with complaints against the NEC and accountable to conference)  was rejected 
told their secretary that “Incorporation is already NEC Policy”.
 
We are against incorporation and from what has been stated above it looks as though this is already 
policy without taking into account the views of members and with such an important decision these 
views must be listened to or could end up with an exodus of members from NARPO.
 
Regards
 
Bruce Goldfarb
Secretary Medway & District Branch 067
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